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Happy holidays! I hope this newsletter finds you well. I've got a lot of exciting news to share since I last sent one 
out. First of all, a HUGE thank you to everyone who voted for me in the ABC 7 Bay Area A-List. I was in fact 
named "Best Local Blogger" in the Bay Area! Between my blog, SF Weekly, Alameda and Oakland Magazines, 
and The Alamedan I'm writing pretty much every day. If you'd like to receive updates whenever I post a new 
article--in addition to these quarterly newsletters--all you need to do is visit my blog, comment on any post, and 
click on "Notify me of new posts by email" before you click "Submit Comment."

Angelspit

In other news, I received two honorable mentions in the International Photography Awards this year! The IPA 
recognized my series of the industrial band Angelspit in the Music category, and my still life "JANET" in the fine 
art category.

I've done a lot of work on my website recently, 
updating every page, and completely overhauled 
the Portfolio page to make it much friendlier on 
your mobile device. I hope you'll give it another 
look.

I've also updated the images available in my 
Shutterfly gallery. Any of them can be added to a 
mug or notecards, and make a great gift!

Please forward this newsletter to anyone you think 
may be interested, and they can subscribe 
themselves. If you'd like to catch up on previous 
newsletters, there's an archive on the News page 
of my website. You can also "Like" me on 
Facebook. Thank you again for your support.

Warm Regards,

Michael Singman-Aste
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